
Minutes of the meeting of staff-council held on 07.06.2011 

A meeting of the staff council was held on 07.06.2011 at 12.30 p.m. in the staff room. 

1. Minutes of the last staff-council meeting held on 2nd May 2011 were confirmed by the 
house, with one dissent vote from Dr. V. K. Verma for item no. 6. 
Some members of the house wanted some more re-shuffling in the list of proposed 
committees. It was done in the meeting itself. The revised final list of committees as 
approved in that meeting has been put on the college website alongwith the reformed 
committees ( i.e., E-learning, hostel, space allocation committees and placement co-
ordinators). 

2. Regarding the policy for PIO-ship and Deputy-Superintendent-ship for semester/annual 
examination: No policy for PIO-ship has been formulated. 
Policy for Deputy Superintendent-ship: One senior member and one junior 
member(starting from the beginning of the seniority list in the governing body of the 
college) will be given the work of OS for one month exam. In this way, each one will get 
15 days of Deputy Superintendent-ship. 

3. Nothing was discussed under "any other matter" 
The meeting ended with a vote of thanks to the chair. 

(Secretary) 
Staff Council 
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